
13th November 2012 
 

FIELD SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Oxoid Antimicrobial Susceptibility Testing Disc  
CIP5 CT0425B (Ciprofloxacin) Lot: 1220205 

 
 

Customers are to be advised of the following:  
 
An investigation has indicated that boxes of this lot of Oxoid Antimicrobial Susceptibility 
Testing Discs CIP5 CT0425B (Ciprofloxacin) Lot: 1220205 may contain cartridges from a 
different production run i.e. AMP5 CT0827S Lot: 1220214. 
 
The cartridges and individual discs are clearly labelled with the information for the AMP5 
product and should be readily identified during routine use. We estimate that only a small 
number of boxes are impacted by this issue (< 0.7% of finished product; <11 boxes).  
 
Customers should check stocks of this lot and if necessary contact Customer Services or 
your local Oxoid supplier who will issue a replacement.  
 
This notice needs to be passed on to all who need to be aware within your organisation. 
 
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) have been informed of 
this Field Safety Corrective Action. 
 
If you experience any problems complying with this notice or you require any further 
information, please contact our Technical Support Department via our main switchboard on 
+44 (0)1256 841144. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Colin Booth 
Global Director, Quality Assurance and Regulatory Affairs, Microbiology Products 
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